
Good Day Ladies and Gentlemen of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee. 

My name is Amy McFarland. 
l run Independence Farm with my husband. 

I am also a long time medical cannabis patient. 

Today l am testifying in favor of LD# 1567. 

(An Act to Require Labeling of Radiation Treatment and 
Ozonation of Adult Use Cannabis 

and Inspection and Registration of Associated Equipment) 

Whether it is a recreational product or a medical one, a label should 
be required to inform 

the public if the cannabis product has received this type of 
treatment. 

Requiring inspection and registration of this equipment is important. 

If a problem ever arises in the future with these machines, 
DAFS can more easily identify 

users and warn them. 

With that said, l ask you all to vote "Yes" on LD#1567




